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In the context of the examination of this takeover, which has not yet been 

formally notified, the Autorité de la concurrence conducts a consultation (or 

“market test”) until 3 March 2023 for experience providers whose offers appear 

in the Wonderbox and Smartbox gift vouchers (hotels, restaurants, beauty 

salons, leisure and adventure activities providers, etc.). Through this 

consultation, the Autorité aims to obtain information on the functioning of the 

markets concerned and to assess the potential impact of the takeover on these 

markets. 
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